

Charilaou Trikoupi 54, 10680 Athens, Tel. :210 3303942 - 210 3302523, Fax: 210 3302523

e-mail:<u>books@sekb.gr</u> http://<u>www.sekb.gr</u>

Ref No: 103/2020

Athens 14th April 2020

To,
RUSSIAN PUBLISHERS ASSOCIATION,
Mr. Konstantin Chechenev, *President*

Dear Mr President,

The Greek Association of Book Publishers with great pleasure and honor welcomes the events held on the occasion of the 30th anniversary of your Organization.

Our cooperation comes to seal the long-term relationship between Russia and Greece, in terms of Book editoring and Literature. After all, Russian writers are very popular among the Greek reading public and as a result most of the classic Russian literature has been published in Greece.

We are absolutely sure that our cooperation will expand, not only in the area of exchanging know-how and marketing, but also in the two-way exchange of information on publishing production and the preferences of the reading public. Through this course of action our Russian and Greek colleagues could have the opportunity to benefit from each other.



In conclusion, we would like to express our hope that in this tragic global pandemic, books will be a significant source of support and outlet for people in this unique situation around the world.

We would like to wish you and your members success in all areas.

Yours sincerely,

President of Book Publishers association

Grigorios Plastaras